
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
TOWN OF HAMPTON 

SECURITY CAMERA SYSTEM (4-NR-17-002) 
ADVERTISED OCTOBER 25, 2019 

 
  

ADDENDUM # 1 – CANCEL QUOTE 
Dated: November 8, 2019 

 
 
 
The Town of Hampton is withdrawing this request for quotes on the security camera due to many questions that 
arose during this project. We are working on getting answers and will advertise this project again soon with a better 
project description. Please check back on www.lowcountrycog.org for the latest information. 

http://www.lowcountrycog.org/

